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Date: May 13th, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  New Hires
 I am requesting the Board of Works permission to hire Ian Copeland and James Young.  Mr. Copeland and Mr. Young have passed all requirements to include the CVSA, Background investigation, and acceptance into the 1977 retirement fund after passing the psychological and medical examination.  Mr. Copeland and Mr. Young will be hired as probationary patrolman at a bi-weekly pay rate of $2,531.38.  If approved, I ask that this be effective May 17, 2025. 
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

